78 South Lott’s Road,
Ringsend, Dublin 4

Phone Number: 085-2893516
Email; l.s.mcloughlinl @gmail.com

Graduate Recruitment Team,
ByrneWallace,

87-88 Harcourt St,

Dublin 2

To whom this may concern,

I am a final year Law and Business student at Trinity College Dublin. I have long held
the desire to pursue a legal career and I truly believe that ByrneWallace offer the best pathway
for me to achieve my professional goals. It is with this in mind that I write to you for the
purposes of applying for a position on the Summer Internship Programme offered by your firm.
As such, I have attached my application for your consideration.

Initially I chose to study Law and Business at third level as I was interested in both subjects
individually and how they interacted. From studying Business I have grasped how a firm
operates on a more intricate level and also gained experience working academically as part of
groups. Law, however, was a subject which challenged my thinking and ideas and I became
passionate about it and so decided to study law exclusively for my final year. As a person I am
enthusiastic and motivated and wanted to pursue a career in law where I can also utilise the
business skills I've gained. I have great desire to work in an environment where [ am
consistently challenged and I am constantly developing. Having honed my critical thinking skills
in law lectures to my business acumen in my commercial subjects, I want to put these skills to
practice. I'm an extremely hard worker but inside and outside of lectures and am both
personable, reliable and engaging in my extra-curricular pursuits. These are qualities which I
believe exemplify my suitability to a career in law.

I was impressed to note that ByrneWallace received the Lexcel accreditation and desire to work
in an environment where the rigorous practice standards are second to none. From my studies I
developed a keen interest in employment law and was particularly enticed by ByrneWallace
winning Employment Law Team of the Year. That said, the academic study of an area of law is
undoubtedly somewhat different to the daily practice and it is for this reason that the Summer
Internship Programme appeals to me so. To work at a firm of such high calibre that invests in
their interns would be invaluable.

Yours faithfully,


mailto:l.s.mcloughlin1@gmail.com

Lauren McLoughlin



